
Dear  Human Services and Housing Committee members, Thank you for the opportunity to comment on 
HB2001. I am a longtime resident of Portland OR and love the city for it’s beautiful neighborhoods and 
livability. I strongly feel HB 2001 will undermine these characteristics while providing no lasting benefits. 
Please vote no on this bill. 
Thank you, 
Mark McCollister 
Portland, Or 
 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 
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